
 

 

March 18, 2023 

 

 

Subject: Intimation about Completion of US FDA Inspection at Plot 11 of the Company 

Ref.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements)   Regulations, 2015 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform you that the United States Food and Drug Administration (US FDA) 
conducted a Pre-Approval Inspection (PAI) and Good Manufacturing Practice (GMP) 
inspection at the Company's manufacturing unit at Plot No. 11, Survey No. 38/1, Dewan 
Udyog Nagar, Aliyali Village, Palghar, 401404, Maharashtra from Monday, March 13, 2023 to 
Friday, March 17, 2023.  
 
After the inspection, the US FDA issued a Form 483 with 3 minor observations. The 
observations are procedural in nature. None of the observations relate to data integrity. The 
Company shall prepare detailed response to the observations, which will be submitted to the 
US FDA within the stipulated timelines.  
 
The Company remains committed to maintain the highest standards of compliance and will 
work closely with the agency to comprehensively address all the observations. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
For Bliss GVS Pharma Limited 
 
 
 
Aditi Bhatt 
Company Secretary  
 

To  
The Manager, Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Plot no. C/1 G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai- 400 051 
Symbol: BLISSGVS 

To 
General Manager, Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 
Scrip Code: 506197 
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